
You’re kindly invited to the
ribbon cutting ceremony for the

Thursday, Oct. 24, 4:30 p.m.
(weather permitting)

The ceremony will include a brief 
program with city representatives, project 

partners and other special guests.

Parking is available in the Gallup Park
Livery lot (3000 Fuller Road) and

Furstenberg Nature Area (2626 Fuller Road).

Gallup Park Bridge

Please RSVP to Josh Landefeld, jlandefeld@a2gov.org 
to confirm your attendance by Tuesday, Oct. 22.


